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“Historically, fewer people have lived in the occupied areas of the Southeast Baffin. Most of the inhabitants were scattered along the coastal areas permanently residing in camps. By sharing what they had and conserving their catches even when game was abundant, the people were able to live in harmony with the wildlife and the surrounding environment and survived many hardships. Today, many people in the bigger communities no longer live in harmony with the wildlife and the surroundings.
Regrettably, a lot of Traditional Knowledge concerning the Southeast Baffin Beluga and its habitat has been lost over the past five decades.”

“The study was carried out in the three communities of Pangnirtung, Iqaluit and Kimmirut… the information contained herein is from the knowledge and experiences of the people living in these communities.”  
· Excerpts from Introduction and Forward, respectively.
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